
  

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

of Greater Chicago and Northwest Indiana 

You are invited! 

Calling ALL 
Peifer Elementary 

2nd Grade 
Girls! 

Troop 15457 

What:	 Parents and 2nd grade girls attending Peifer Elementary are 

invited to join Brownie Troop 15457. 

When:	 Meetings start Wednesday, September 6th from 6:00–7:00 PM. 

Meetings are bi-monthly on Wednesdays. 

Where:	 Peifer Elementary School cafeteria 

1824 Cline Ave, Schererville, IN 46375 

Register:	 Go to www.girlscoutsgcnwi.org and click on Join Today to 

get started. Fill out the form and search for troop15457. Sign 

up soon, there is limited troop availibility! 

For more information, contact Stacey Lane at (773) 610-7892 

or Julie Pigors at (574) 220-7892 

We belive in the the power of G.I.R.L.
 
(Go-getter, Innovator, Risk-taker, Leader)™. 

http:www.girlscoutsgcnwi.org

